
 

15 April 2016 3rd November 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fantastic week we have had! Year 6 kicked off the run of 
sharing assemblies and shared their amazing learning on coastlines. I 
was very proud of everyone in Year 6; they spoke so clearly and have 
obviously been doing some very focused and resourceful learning both 
at home and in school. 
The African mask-making workshop was a huge success, as was the 
African Dance. The children enjoyed this creative outlet. KS2 also 
made links with the community on Wednesday by going down to the 
Village Hall to watch two African films being put on by Africa Eye via 
Carn to Cove. We look forward to more community events in the near 
future.  
You will have received targets and attendance information for your 
child today. We thank you in advance for supporting your child with 
these target at home that will in time help them develop further in 
class through the extra practice at home. 
I wish you all a lovely weekend, 
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

 

Key dates 
Tuesday 7th November – 14:30 pm - Year 5 sharing 
assembly 
Tuesday 14th November – Year 4 sharing assembly 
Tuesday 21st November – Year 3 sharing assembly 
Tuesday 21st November – Parent Consultations 
3:30-8pm (more information to follow) 
Tuesday 28th November – Year 2 sharing assembly 
Tuesday 5th December – Year 1 sharing assembly 
Friday 1st December 15:30 – 17:30 - Christmas Fayre 
Monday 11th December – 14:00 - EYFS / KS1 Nativity 
Monday 11th December – 18:00 - EYFS / KS1 Nativity 
Wednesday 13th December – Christmas lunch and 
Christmas Jumper day 
Tuesday 12th December – 14:00 - EYFS / KS1 Nativity 
Thursday 14th December – 17:00 – KS2 Carol Service 
joint with Pre-school 
 

Late collection 
This is a polite reminder to all parents / carers that the 
collection times for your children are as follows: 
EYFS / KS1 – 15:10 
KS2 – 15:15 
It is your duty of care as a parent / carer to collect your 
child on time. Acorn Multisports is the after-school 
provider (with the exception of any enrichment clubs). 
Staff often have meetings after school and are not able to 
provide childcare for your child after the collection times 
above. 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 
 

The parent information evening regarding the 
opportunity to host some Chinese Students in our School 
for a week at the end of January will be held next 
Monday 6th November at 6pm. 

 

Week commencing 30th October 

98% - whole school attendance 

Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 6 with 99.7% 

 
Classes with over 97% and above: 

                  Foundation, Year 1, Year 3, 
Year 5, Year 6                           

                      
                     Well done to these classes! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Devoran School will be hosting the Scholastic Book Fair 
on Thursday 9th, Friday 10th and Monday 13th November 
between 3:15 and 4:15pm. We hope that many of you 
will come and look at the selection of books to help raise 
money for our school to be able to buy new books for our 
library. 
 

 
The Monster Mash disco was 
a huge success last night, 
raising £322! The children had 
a great time and there were 
some fantastic fancy dress 
costumes! 
We would like to say a big 
thank you to everyone that 
helped out, without your help 
these events wouldn’t be 
possible! 
Best wishes, PTCA 

 
 
 
 

  

Thank you for ensuring that you are not bringing 

your dog onto school site. It has been brought to 

our attention that some dogs are being left  

unattended outside of the school site and that  

the dogs are fouling and it is not being cleared  

up. Please ensure you do not leave your dog 

unattended and that you are cleaning up after your dog. 



 

15 April 2016 3rd November 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
On Friday 17th November, 
Devoran School will be  
Fundraising for Children in  
Need by: 
1) Collecting old round pounds 

2) Wearing spots / stripes 

3) Collecting any other monetary donations given on     

     the day! 
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Message from the Online Safety Lead 
 
Remember Online Safety in the home should 
be a TEAM approach. 
T – talk about it 
E – explore your child’s online world 
alongside them 
A – agree rules for using the internet, on ALL 
devices 
M – manage settings to protect your 
child/ren on ALL devices. 
Some useful websites 

 www.childnet.com 
 www.thinkuknow.co.uk 
 www.nspcc.org.uk/ 

Did you know at Devoran 
School…? 

¼ of children think they know 
more about Online Safety than 

their parents. 
94% of children access the 

internet at home. 
85% of children use online 
games with chat features. 

You are invited to  

Devoran School’s 

Online Safety Evening 

Thursday 9th 

November @ 

18:00-19:00 
Presented to you by Chris 

Cook, CEOP Ambassador and 

a Parenting in the Digital Age 
facilitator. 

Tea and biscuits provided. 
 

ONLINE SAFETY 

http://www.childnet.com/
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/

